
From: Bridget Kean
To: Bryan Pankhurst; Jessica Heinz
Subject: FW: Cell Tower @ SLW Country Club Estates
Date: Monday, July 26, 2021 11:19:14 AM

 
 
 
Bridget Kean, AICP
Senior Planner
Planning & Zoning Department
City of Port St. Lucie
121 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard
Port St. Lucie  FL  34984
772-873-6489
Cell: 772-418-3987
 

From: Christina Flores <CFlores@cityofpsl.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 11:19 AM
To: Shannon Martin <Shannon.Martin@cityofpsl.com>; Stephanie Morgan
<Stephanie.Morgan@cityofpsl.com>; Jolien Caraballo <Jolien.Caraballo@cityofpsl.com>; David
Pickett <David.Pickett@cityofpsl.com>
Cc: Brandon Dolan <BDolan@cityofpsl.com>; Teresa Lamar-Sarno <tsarno@cityofpsl.com>; Anne
Cox <AnneC@cityofpsl.com>; Bridget Kean <BKean@cityofpsl.com>; Sally Walsh
<SWalsh@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: FW: Cell Tower @ SLW Country Club Estates
 
Good morning,
 
I received the following email in opposition of the proposed communications tower in St. Lucie
West. This email will be become part of the record.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Christina Flores
Executive Assistant
Office of the Mayor and City Council
City of Port St. Lucie
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984
(772) 873-6472 office; (772) 871-7382 fax
cflores@cityofpsl.com
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From: lorraine sharper <LwSharper1235@outlook.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 11:02 AM
To: Christina Flores <CFlores@cityofpsl.com>; Daisy Ruiz <DRuiz@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: Cell Tower @ SLW Country Club Estates
 
We do not want this equipment placed on this property , because it will devalue our community.  It
is easy to assume that because only a fraction of our residents responded to the complaint that 75%
of residents do not care.  Instead you should consider that is because many older residents are not
computer savvy . The disdain shown by the developer’s representatives towards our community
should be enough to give the city a pause. This property is a shining star in Saint Lucie West, please
keep it that way.
 
Please, please do not approve their request, thank you in advance.
 
Norris and Lorraine Sharper
1235 SW Bent Pine Cove
Port Saint Lucie, FL 34986
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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